
Corrigendum for Walk in Interview on 19.04.2017 
 

The Walk in Interview for the Post of Project Assistant Manager (Accounts) and Project 
Assistant (Accounts) scheduled for Wednesday, April 19, 2917 stands postponed for 

Tuesday, April 25, 2017. All other terms and conditions as per original notification 
published in the official website of NIRDPR remains same.  
 
 


